Dear Patrick

Welcome to Cambridge Environmental Assessments FOCUS Surface
Water Training.

I hope you will enjoy the training and your stay in Cambridge.

Please be in reception at 8.30 am on the morning of Monday 7" April
if you require transport to our office at Boxworth.

I look forward to meeting you.

Many thanks Jacky Harmer




